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Sneed and Mouser Attend 1:1 Initiative at Poplar
Bluff
NOVEMBER 14TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Editor

Poplar Bluff, Missouri - Officials from Dexter Schools visited Poplar Bluff R-1 on
Friday, November 1st to research the 1:1 Initiative for possible implementation in their
District.

The previous week, a Clearwater school technology official visited with Poplar Bluff's
technology team to learn about the digital transformation, which began at the Junior High
this school year.  Next year, the High School students will each be issued a MacBook Air
at Poplar Bluff.

Show in the photo are Dexter's Assistant Superintendent Corey Mouser holding a laptop
to feel the weight of the device while his colleagues listen in on the discussion.  Also
picture are Dexter Technology Assistant James Sneed, Poplar Bluff Network Manager
Daniel Eubank and Media Center Director Jim Thomas and Steven Sparlin.

Sneed and Mouser Attend 1:1 Initiative at Poplar Bluff

LAST UPDATED ON NOVEMBER 14TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uq47/Sneed-and-Mouser-Attend-11-Initiative-at-Poplar-Bluff

javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uq47/Sneed-and-Mouser-Attend-11-Initiative-at-Poplar-Bluff

